Mr. Wilson,

In response to the Commission Order regarding docket number UT-030614, Budget Phone, Inc. only resale's service to residential customers only. Do we need to submit a letter on company letter head stating that or will this email be sufficient?

Thanks,

Leigh Woodruff
Budget Phone, Inc.

Administrative Assistant to Art Magee

318-671-5708 Direct Line

318-671-5024 Fax Line

